
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 15, 2022 

The Honorable Russell Bowers   
Speaker of the Arizona House of Representatives 
1700 W Washington Room 223 
Phoenix, AZ  85007 
rbowers@azleg.gov 

 

 

Dear Speaker Bowers,  

We are writing to let you know that the LD 15 GOP Committee stands in FULL SUPPORT of HB2596 by a 

UNANIMOUS vote which was held on and passed by floor on February 15th, 2022. 

This bill was introduced on February 2nd, 2022 by Representatives Fillmore, Barton, Biasiucci, Blackman, 

Burges, Carter, Chaplik, Cook, Diaz, Finchem, Hoffman, Martinez, Parker, Pingerelli, Senators Gowan, Leach.  

HB2596 calls for:  

• One day, one vote 

• Voter ID Required 

• Hand counted paper ballots 

• Smaller Precinct Polling Locations 

• No machines 

• No Mail-In/Absentee Ballots (except for military, disabled, and others who are truly unable to be at 

a physical polling location)  

• Winners are announced the next day 

 

We urge the House to bring this bill for immediate vote as the 2022 primary elections are fast approaching.  

Thank you, Speaker Bowers, for your consideration as we all stand in solidarity for Election Integrity. 

Respectfully, 

Arizona Republican Legislative District 15 

 

_________________________   

First-vice Chair Annabella F. Gomez 

 

 

_________________________    _________________________ 

Secretary Monet Bacs     Treasurer Greg Westphal 


